Tasha wcnrmrms

From: Christine Falk |

Sent: January 5, 2023 1:55 PM

To: Tasha Buchanan

Subject: Letter of Support - North Thompson Chapter of Back Country Horsemen
Attachments: Skull Mountain Trail Maintenance Project_Support Letter Draft.docx

We (NT Chapter of the Back Country Horsemen) are asking for a letter of support from the District of Barriere for a trail
maintenance project we are proposing for 2023 at the Fishtrap campsite and maintenance of the existing trails that are
utilized from the campsite.

I have attached a project description paragraph that might be of some help in constructing the letter. We will be
requesting funding from the BC Back Country Horsemen.

We have a deadline of Jan 31st for submission. Please email your letter of support to this email address.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. I

Thanks so much for this,
Cheers,
Connie Falk

Skull Mountain Trail Maintenance Project *

We support the application for funding to complete trail maintenance on the existing trail system on
Skull Mountain, repair and expand the Fishtrap campsite corrals and general improvements to the
Fishtrap Campsite.



